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Parliamentary Question: NA PQ 3607 

 

THE NATIONAL ASSEMBLY 

 

QUESTION FOR WRITTEN REPLY 

 

QUESTION NO. 3607 

 

Mr R W T Chance (DA) to ask the Minister of Trade, Industry and Competition: 

(1) Whether any progress has been made in (a) interviewing and (b) selecting 

candidates for the new National Gambling Board; if not, (i) what are the reasons 

for the delay and (ii) on what date will the process begin; if so, what are the relevant 

details; 

(2)  whether the position of chief strategic advisor will remain in the new board; if not, 

what position will replace it; if so, what are the relevant details? NW4102E 

 

 

REPLY: 

 

(1)  The process of selecting members to serve on the National Gambling Board (NGB) 

is underway and has not yet been concluded.  

 

(2) The position of Chief Strategic Advisor is a permanent position within the structure 

of the NGB.  

 

 

-END- 


